
Hopkinton Recreation Department Monthly Meeting 
February 23,2021 
 
Attending:  Paula, Louise, Glenn, Mark, Jim, Paul 
and Ann.  
Guests:  Donna from the library and Florence. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:39pm 
 
Donna spoke to the group about adding more diversity to our Easter Drive thru event. We should 
think about being more inclusive to other cultures.  
 
Donna will do further research to see if she could add another event.  There is a group who has 
offered to make snowman building kits to give to kids who would be matched up with a Senior. Paula 
to make up a quick flier before Senior Lunch tomorrow There was much discussion about liability if an 
injury should an injury occur.   
 
Donna will research what historical Marker information is available.  
 
Most Lovable Pet Contest-  Carol Cowan won the Cat Contest and Chelsea Martin won the Dog Contest  
There were 730 people who saw the posts on our Facebook page. There were 24 pet pictures received.  
 
Meredith from the Chamber sent a list of their planned events to Louise. We will do the Fourth of July in 
2022 
 
New Business-  The Easter Bunny Drive thru will be on March 27th. Dottie and Bryan will bring their 
wagon for pictures.  
 
Earth Day-  Mark to speak to Jim  
 
HR Clougher will donate a basket for our April event 
 
The first signs of spring photo contest.  
 
The hockey nets are still being left out and freezing into the ice.  
 
Paula is checking to see if there is interest in the Summer camps this year. More to come.  
Ideas-  Decorate your yard for July 4th contest or Adopt A Spot and decorate it.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:00. 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Ann Miller 
 
 
 
 


